

21st June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Lock Down Drill

As mentioned in last weeks update, today we held a 'Full Lockdown Drill'. Students responded extremely well and the lockdown was lifted very quickly.

I am aware that on some mobile devices it was not confirmed that this was a drill, as the subject of the text message did not display. My sincere apologies for any concern this may of caused.

If you have any queries about anything in this letter or any other aspect of academy life, please do not hesitate to contact inclusion teams at the email addresses below.

Year 7, 8 and 9 InclusionKS3@oak-academy.co.uk

Year 10 and 11 InclusionKS4@oak-academy.co.uk

As always many thanks for your support.

Hayley Richley

Principal

